
Dear Friends, 
The Table Tennis Federation of Russia (TTFR) is organizing the VII Open International Tournament 
for officials (umpires, referees) in the memory of IU Boris YUN - 2019 in Moscow, Russia 
on 01.12.2019 in Chertanovo Arena, address: North Chertanovo, 806, Moscow.

We are pleased to invite the umpires from all over the world to compete in the sport we do like 
so much.

The events: 
●  womens’ and mens’ singles age 18 – 39
●  mens’ singles age 40 – 59 
●  womens’ singles age 40 - 54
●  mens’ singles age 60 +
●  womens’ singles age 55 +

Please submit your nominations to the Table Tennis Federation of Russia  (TTFR) via email 
to TereshkinNP@atomrus.ru  indicating names (also you may write about your status NU, IU, BBP, 
BB, IR) of the nominated umpires. Please use the attached nomination form.  

This is an open invitation. If you need a visa, please send us the relevant details when submitting your 
nomination (full name as in passport, date of birth, place of birth, passport number, date of expiry of 
passport).  We will issue an invitation letter for you.  Please note that all costs associated with the visa 
application are for the official’s account.  Please note  the consulate will issue visas in its sole 
discretion.  

All invited officials must organize their own transportation (air, car or train) to Moscow as well as travel 
and medical insurance.   

The Organizer offers free transportation from and to the Airport/Railway station (please remember that there are 4 airports 
and 5 railway stations in Moscow) and free hospitality from lunch on the 29th November to breakfast on the 2nd December 
2019.
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Hotel: “Hotel Moskomsporta”, 
Address:  Kirovogradskaya ul., 21к1, Moscow, Russia, 117519, 
http://www.mossport-hotel.ru/ 
bron@mossport-hotel.ru
Phone: +7 495 388-59-36; +7 495 388-65-81

Thank you for your support and see you in Moscow!
TERESHKIN Nikolay,
Chairman URC TTFR
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